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Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: January 14, 2020 

8.6   Request for Funding - St. Paul and District Chamber of Commerce 

          

Request 

The St. Paul and District Chamber of Commerce is requesting continued support of 

$10,000 from the County for the 2020 year.   The Chamber has attached a 

summary of their 2019 year and their expectations for 2020.   

The County has provided $10,000 to the St. Paul Chamber of Commerce since 

2016 and $5,000 to the Mallaig Chamber of Commerce and the Elk Point Chamber 

of Commerce.  

In the past, allocations for all three Chambers of Commerce have been approved 

at the same time. 

Budget/Financial - $20,000 

Legislation/Bylaw/Policy Consideration – N/A 

 

Alternatives 

Table the request for funding until final budget. 

Approve the request for funding. 

Deny the request for funding. 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to approve a $10,000 grant for the St. Paul and 

District Chamber of Commerce for the 2020 operating year.  

Administration is also recommending approving a $5,000 grant for the Mallaig 

Chamber of Commerce and the Elk Point Chamber of Commerce. 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


